
 

 

Family update #102 
 
May 3, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

COVID update 
A team member from Wing Kei Greenview tested positive for a COVID variant of concern on Saturday. 
The staff member last worked on April 22, 2021. We reported the case to Alberta Health Services 
Communicable Disease Control and they have determined this situation is not an outbreak since it has 
been over a week since the staff member was on site. As always, we will continue to monitor residents 
closely. We are grateful that residents have received both doses of the COVID vaccine; that gives us 
great comfort. 
 

Verification letter for Designated family/support persons 
With the next phase of the provincial government’s vaccine rollout plan (2C), up to four designated 
family/support persons of residents in long term care, designated supportive living and licenced 
supportive living facilities are now eligible to receive a COVID vaccine. If you are a designated 
family/support person and require a verification letter, please speak with your clinical manager. Please 
take advantage of this opportunity and take your immunization. You can call 811, go onto the Alberta 
Health Services website, or contact your local pharmacy to book an appointment. We strongly 
encourage all designated family/support persons to be immunized and for visitors to receive at least one 
dose of the vaccine prior to visiting. 
 

Family Town Hall 
Our next Family Town Hall will be on Wednesday, May 5 from 5.30 pm to 6.30 pm. We will discuss the 
new CMOH Order 16-2021 regarding visitation and our recommended approach. Please do attend. 
Submit your completed Registration Form and questions by tomorrow morning so we can be sure to 
address them at the meeting. Please note only general questions will be answered at the meeting. If you 
have a question specific to your loved one please contact your manager. 
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
Taste and see that the Lord is good; 
    blessed is the one who takes refuge in him. 
~ Psalm 34:8 
 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRfhuDfbFxCX_4tb05JBYs9yzYwRkuQ-OYANlmJy8Gjfs4Ew/viewform?usp=sf_link

